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Subject: CELL Grad Program - Important announcement for all students re: miminum annual s:pend
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 at 6:32:12 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Roskelley, Calvin
To: CELL-STUDENT@LISTS.UBC.CA
CC: CELL FACULTYLIST SERVE, Liu, Cyndi

Dear CELL Grad Program Students,

The new CELL minimum sFpend for graduate students in both the MSc or the PhD program will be 
$30,000/year effecFve January 1, 2023.  This applies to all incoming and current graduate students in the 
program at that Fme.

Please meet with your Supervisor to discuss how you will receive a minimum of $30,000/year in support from 
all sources including compe::ve scholarships, TA’ships, and their opera:ng budget star:ng in the New Year, 
2023.  

We will also keep our top-up policy in place (+$3,000 per year to a student holding scholarships worth $8,000 
to $15,999; +$6,000 per year to a student holding scholarships worth $16,000 or greater).

Please contact me if you have any ques:ons about the s:pend increase.

 

Thanks very much,

Cal Roskelley (roskelly@mail.ubc.ca)

CELL Graduate Program
Dept of Cellular & Physiological Sciences
University of British Columbia

604.822.0779
roskelly@mail.ubc.ca
http://cps.med.ubc.ca/faculty/roskelley/
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